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News Release 

April 15, 2015 

 

 

Announcement of Renewal of IBL’s Homepage 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that our corporate homepage will be renewed on Friday, April 

17, 2015 at 18:00 Japan Time.  

 

 

Background of Renewal of Our Corporate Homepage 

 

We decided to renew the entire design and the structure of our current homepage in order 

to make easier to use and more convenience for obtaining necessary information with regard 

to our business activities as IBL group for all our valuable stakeholders such as customers, 

business partners, shareholders and investors through our brand new homepage.   

 

We aim to proactively and effectively deliver updated valuable information regarding our 

business activities, products and services to our stakeholders and we also utilize our 

homepage as a part of sales and marketing tools for global users. 

 

We remain committed to providing the best solutions for all researchers around the world 

and aim to have a better communication with our customers. 

 

 *Please note that current our homepage may be displayed even after the date of renewal 

due to an individual setting environment of devices (i.e. PC and tablet devices). To maintain 

fairness of disclosing updated information, we will also upload any updated information on 

our current homepage at same time in several days after the date of renewal. 

 

 

 


